
 

 
 

Cipla Limited 
 

 Record of Investor Meetings 
 
Date of the meeting  1st June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Nomura Investment Forum Asia 2021 

Company Representatives  Mr. Kedar Upadhye, Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit 
Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  2nd June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

HDFC Asset Management Company Limited 

Mr. Prashant Jain and Mr. Chirag Talati 

Company Representatives  Mr. Umang Vohra, Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit 
Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  3rd June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Nirmal Bang Virtual Investors Conference 

Company Representatives  Mr. Kedar Upadhye, Mr. Ankit Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Date of the meeting  4th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Bernstein's Strategic Decisions Conference 

Company Representatives  Mr. Umang Vohra, Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit 
Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  8th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Capital International Virtual India Healthcare Trip 

Company Representatives  Mr. Umang Vohra, Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit 
Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  8th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

42nd Goldman Sachs Global healthcare conference 

(Virtual) 

Company Representatives  Mr. Kedar Upadhye, Mr. Ankit Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  9th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Morgan Stanley Virtual India Summit 

Company Representatives  Mr. Kedar Upadhye, Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit 
Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 



 

Date of the meeting  10th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Fidelity International 

Mr. Amit Goel, Mr. Mohit Mandhana and Mr. Kartik 

Sankaran 

Company Representatives  Mr. Kedar Upadhye, Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit 
Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  10th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Capital Research Global Investors Healthcare Summit 

2021 

Company Representatives  Mr. Umang Vohra, Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit 
Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  14th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Edelweiss India CXO e-Conference 2021 

Company Representatives  Mr. Kedar Upadhye, Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit 
Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  17th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Union Bancaire Privée, UBP SA | Asset Management 

Mr. Mathieu Negre, Mr. Eli Koen and Mr. Özgür Göker 

Company Representatives  Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 



 

Date of the meeting  18th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

AIA, Hong Kong 

Ms. Pooja Gupta 

Company Representatives  Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  23rd June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Quantum AMC 

Mr. Janish Shah, Mr. Jeetendra Khatri, Mr. Krishnendu 

Saha, Mr. Nilesh Shetty, Mr. Sorbh Gupta, Mr. I.V. 

Subramaniam and Mr. Bhavesh Bajaj 

Company Representatives  Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  24th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Nomura Asset Management Company 

Ms. Poornaa Venkatesan 

Company Representatives  Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  28th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

Schroders Investment Management 

Mr. James Gotto, Mr. Jonathan Fletcher and Mr. 

Robert Ledger 
 

Axis Mutual Fund 

Mr. Mayank Hayanki and Mr. Vinayak Jayanath 

Company Representatives  Mr. Kedar Upadhye, Mr. Naveen Bansal, Mr. Ankit 
Bhembre 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 



 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 
Date of the meeting  29th June 2021 

Type of meeting  Call 

Attendees:  

Investor / Analysts  
Fund / Firm  

HDFC Life Insurance 

Mr. Hitesh Mahida, Mr. Prasun Gajri, Mr. Shailesh 

Dhamakar, Mr. Priyank Singhal and Mr. Nishit 

Dholakia 

Company Representatives  Mr. Kedar Upadhye, Mr. Naveen Bansal 

Did the discussions involved reveal any UPSI  No 

Gist of discussions  Overview of Company strategy and business across 
key markets  

Any other comments  NIL 

 


